
THANKS FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT! 
THE PRIDE PROM WILL BE HELD ON JANUARY 27TH!!!

7 MORE DAYS TO PURCHASE TICKETS
**Sunday January 22nd is the last day to purchase tickets as this is when we must make the 

catering order**
What is this?

The KW Pride Prom was first held in January 2003. It was originally done as a 
response to the Mark Hall "bring your boyfriend to prom" controversy. The 
committee wanted an event that would allow LGBT individuals a safe and fun 
venue where they could bring there boyfriends and girlfriends and not have to 
worry about it being a political statement. 

The event has evolved over the years to be a social occasion for members of 
the LGBT community to attend an elegant evening of Dining and Dancing. 
Where as it is a Prom in the formal sense many of the attendees go stag or with 
groups of friends rather then the traditional couples. This event is open to 
everyone both gay and straight and has been licensed as an all-ages event.

Where is it?

Walper Terrace Hotel. http://www.walper.com/

When is it?

Friday January 27th 2006 
7:00pm - Cocktails
8:00pm - Dinner
9:30pm - Dancing
Cost

Tickets are on sale now for $35.00 

Tickets will be on sale at Glow and Global meetings 
during the month of January. They can also be picked up 
in the Glow office during office hours. You can also email 
kwprideprom@gmail.com to arrange delivery. Call Michael 
at 569-#### for delivery also.
For more info.
www.globallaurier.ca/kwprideprom.htm


